
Tahoe CCC crew sent to Valley
Fire
A  dozen  young  men  and  women  based  at  the  California
Conservation Corps center in Meyers are providing logistical
support to CalFire at the Lake County Fairgrounds to assist
with issues surrounding the Valley Fire.

They are working 16-hour shifts along with five other CCC
crews.

Statewide,  the  CCC  has  40  crews  —  520  corpsmembers  —
dispatched  to  eight  wildfires.

The California Conservation Corps is a state agency in which
young people ages 18 and 25 provide natural resource work and
emergency response efforts.
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